HSE update for SGUK and RoSPA

Over the summer HSE has updated its website with a number of Business
Case Studies aimed at giving small businesses an insight into how HSE’s
guidance can help in effective and proportionate management of health and
safety. We have used an innovative approach, having developed a number of
short videos that highlight a number of small businesses who manage their
health and safety well. The videos were produced in partnership with Edge
Hill University and can be found at http://www.hse.gov.uk/business/index.htm

We are continuing with our work on tackling workplace ill health, through our
partnership work and other interventions across those industries where we
have most concern, including planning some further targeted activity on work-
related stress and MSDs. We have also undertaken further work on
developing a high-level strategy that sets out HSE’s approach on work—
related ill health and we hope to publish this, following some further internal
consultation, on our website around the new year.

Our ‘tackling occupational disease’ community site has now been up and
running for over a year and we are currently running a short survey to capture
views about how useful the site is and ideas for improvements.

The survey only takes 2 minutes to complete and closes on the 16™ October.
It can be accessed at:
http://webcommunities.hse.gov.uk/connect.ti’fOccupationalDisease/grouphom
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